
Just a quick update, July has been a busy month with lots of activity, visitors, and ministry. 

 

We ended our school year and graduation took place today. The next school term begins in 7 weeks. 

Over 220 students passed and move to the next grade level. 

 

     

 

Our visitors from Colorado and Montana enjoyed outreach and visitation in our surrounding villages. 

And assisted in clothes distribution to the needy and poor. 

 

     

 

Village Outreach - music in the village with our worship team drew a large crowd, we sang, prayed, 

ministered to the sick and shared the Gospel. 

 



   

 

   

 

Our poultry operations are going very well, we sold 3,500 chickens, cleaned up the chicken houses and 

are starting a new cycle with 5,500 day old chicks. The layer population production is increasing as 

well. Next month we’ll begin harvest of our Nandolo (Pigeon Pea) crop. 

 

We have five families living at Healing Hope Missions facilities who manage the day-to-day 

operations and are part of our vision and work. The immediate HHMI family is now at 32… excluding 

Martha and me. 

 

Thank you for your continued prayers and encouragement… 

 

Blessings, peace and grace to you in Jesus name. 

 

Rev. David & Martha Cuffaro 

4321 Crestone Cir 

Broomfield, CO 80023 

www.healinghopemissions.bravehost.com 

 


